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WINTERY FRIDAY 

It was a very cold and slippery start to the day. 

Thank you for the sensible approach shown to   

entering the school. Unfortunately, we had to    

cancel our usual Achievers Assembly so no      

winners this week. This will be back for the   

children next week. 

 

PTA 

Our PTA have a new facebook page. You can 

find the link here https://www.facebook.com/

share/TPPBmzbfNKftyFFJ/?mibextid=LQQJ4d 

Your child came home with a Break the Rules 

Day form this week. This is taking place on 

Thursday 28th November. There is a cost of 50p 

per rule broken. Please don’t pay more than you 

can afford. A reminder that money raised will go 

towards Attention Autism 

resources.  

 

 

 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/share/TPPBmzbfNKftyFFJ/?mibextid=LQQJ4d
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SCHOOL CHOIR 

Christmas is coming and our choir are performing 

at Stockport Town Hall on Sunday 8th December at 

6pm. This is part of St Ann’s Hospice Festival Choir. 

If you would like tickets then follow the link here.  



CRUCIAL CREW 

Our Year 6 attended Crucial Crew on 

Monday. An opportunity to meet the 

emergency services and local agencies 

and learn some important skills. Then 

on Friday, the Fire Brigade visited to 

educate the children on keeping   

communities safe. What a week! 

 



YOUNG CARERS  

A letter was sent yesterday regarding young carers. If you’ve not had the 

opportunity to read it yet then please do. The more young carers we know 

about the more we can help in school.  

 

CHRISTMAS BOOK FAIR 

The book fair has arrived and will be open on Monday 25th and Tuesday 

26th November after school in the KS2 hall. A great opportunity to get 

some bargains books for Christmas.  

 

AND FINALLY…FOOTBALL 

I had the pleasure of taking a team of Year 6 children to the Powerleague 

at Heaton Mersey on Wednesday for a competition organised by Stockport 

County. The winners would be given the opportunity to represent       

Stockport County in the national finals. Unfortunately we were knocked 

out in the group stages on goal difference after finishing joint top with 

Cheadle Catholic Primary. After two comfortable wins against Etchells 7-2 

and All Saints CE 3-1 it came down to a deciding game against Cheadle 

with the game finishing 1-1. We both finished on 7 points but our goal 

difference of +7 was beaten by +8. What a way to go out! Well done to all 

the team and a special    

mention to Luke in goal who 

was outstanding      

throughout.  

 

Have a great weekend 

 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

 

Dates for your diary…... 
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